
 
 
 
August 13, 2008 
 
Speaker Mike Huebsch 
Room 211 West 
State Capitol 
HAND DELIVERED 
 
Dear Mr. Speaker, 
 
I am writing to request that you call an Extraordinary Session of the Assembly to act on LRB 
4480/1, relating to the closing of the Kimberly NewPage Corporation plant.   
 
As you may know, the mill’s closing will cost 600 jobs in Northeastern Wisconsin.  At stake are 
the livelihoods of men, women and families who have lived and grown up with this plant.  On 
behalf of these workers, I request a Extraordinary Session on LRB 4480/1.  
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Thomas M. Nelson 
State Representative  
5th Assembly District 


